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CHAMBER/f OF COMMERCE wvw.HaywoodChamber.com

January 4, 2022

Dear EDC Board Member,

As you know, COVID-19 brought changes and disruptions to the world and
Haywood County was not immune to the effects of the virus and the uneven
economic side effects.

As we begin, the post pandemic recovery, the Chamber and the County wish to
create a new economic development board to reflect the current chalienges of
workforce, affordable housing and broadband,

The Haywood County Commissioners would {ike to take this opportunity to thank
you for your service to the Economic Development Councll. In the coming weeks,

the County will announce a new board reorganization, The Commissioners will be
accepting applications for at large members and you are welcome to apply.

We appreclate your service over the past few years and If you have any questions
please don't hesitate to contact us,

Sincerely,
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Jason Walls, Chair Economic Development Council
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CeCe Hipps, President H,_pywacd Chamber
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Bryg;;tv Marehead, County Manager




